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March 3, 2021 

 
 
Dear Trinity Families, 
 
Attached you will find the fee schedule for next school year.  We are happy that 
this will be our third year of all-inclusive tuition and continuous enrollment.  All 
field trips and student technology needs will be included in the tuition along with 
a Grade 8 end of year class trip. The exact destination of the Grade 8 trip will be 
discussed and determined later when we can meet in person. 
 
Our Trinity family has been greatly blessed. We are excited to let you know that 
due to a very generous donation, families with students in grades Kindergarten 
through Grade Eight can again choose an $800 per student scholarship for the 
2021-22 school year. You must accept or decline this scholarship by returning the 
enclosed form to the school office by March 31.  
 
Trinity is keeping the non-refundable tuition deposit to $100 per student and it is 
due to the office by April 30.  However, we will work with any families who are 
facing difficult situations right now.  We want ALL current families to be able to 
attend Trinity next year.  Please contact the school office by April 30, if you have 
extenuating circumstances and need more time to pay the $100 per student 
tuition deposit.  If your child’s tuition deposit is not paid or you have not 
communicated to me by April 30, then families who are on our waiting list will 
be able to enroll.  
 
Additional tuition assistance, based on financial need, is also available for all 
Trinity school families. The first step for qualifying for this assistance is an online 
application.  You may access this application directly at 
https://online.facts.mgt.com/signin/3YHYM or through Fast Direct links tab. There 
is a $35 processing fee due with your application. All financial assistance 
applications and documentation must be submitted to FACTS by April 20. 
Scholarship funding may not be available for those applying after the April 20 
deadline. Please contact Rhonda for any needed assistance.  
 
Trinity Lutheran School staff is honored that you have chosen our school as a place 
to educate your child.  We give thanks daily for the privilege of partnering with 
you in your child’s development as a Christian leader for today and tomorrow. We 
are excited as we look forward to our next school year.  
 
In His Service, 
 
 
Cindy Lucas/Principal      clucas@trinitylutheranmonroe.org 

 
 
 
 

 
 

In the name of Christ, we will: 
    Equip individuals to  
        Strengthen families to 
           Impact the world 
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